
Dear Colleagues: 
 
I am pleased to announce that Scott Hatchett has accepted the position of 
IT Business Analyst III in the Department of Medical Imaging, effective  
October 4, 2021.  
 
Scott will serve as a liaison between Banner Health and UArizona to optimize 
performance, reinforce business planning and medical imaging forecasting. 
He will be focusing on the management of departmental operations and  
finance to support our clinical and research missions. 
 
Scott graduated from University of Phoenix earning a Bachelor of Business 
Administration with a concentration in finance and minor in accounting. 
Scott will receive a Master’s in Accounting– CPA Track, from Grand Canyon 
University in Phoenix, AZ.  
 
Prior to accepting this position, he served as a Business Analyst Consultant for Banner Health and as a 
Financial Analyst/Senior Accountant for St. Elizabeth’s Health Center.  Scott brings a wealth of  
experience in Medical Imaging and a proven track record of success. 
 
I am confident that Scott will be a strong asset to Medical Imaging. His office will be in the Health 
Sciences and Innovation Building (HSIB) room 52. 
 
It is also my pleasure to announce that Lori Zimmerman, Business  
Manager, Senior, has joined Medical Imaging on a part-time basis. Lori will 
help us manage all research grants and assist with business administration 
for the group. 
 
Lori is working part-time in the Administrative Offices, HSIB room 45. She 
was previously working for the UArizona Departments of OB/GYN and  
Ophthalmology. We are very excited to welcome her back and fortunate to 
share her with Ophthalmology. 
 
As you are able, please take some time to introduce yourself to Scott and 
Lori, as we welcome them to the team. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mark Shearer 
Administrator 


